
TO: Senator Dole 
FR: Kerry 

RE: Junior Statesmen 
Tuesday, July 21 10:00 
Russell Caucus R , pm 

*You will be meeting with 200 high school juniors and 
seniors participating int Junior Statesmen Program. 

*Under this program, they will be spending three weeks at 
Georgetown, studying politics and goverment. 

*They have asked for very brief opening remarks and then 
questions and answers for 20 to 30 minutes. 

*Senator Bradley will speak before you. Senator DeConcini 
follows you. 
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The Junior Stateslllen Foundation 10~0 0 
650 Bair Island Road• Suite 201 • Redwood City• California 94063 • (415) 366-2700 or (800) 334-5353 

Los Angeles (213) 658-5246 • Seattle (206) 623-7224 • Boise (208) 345-1669 • FAX (415) 366-5067 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Senator Dole: 

July 3, 1992 ) 

1 
I,~ ')'.00 -- /l ~00 

Or 

On behalf of The Junior Statesmen Foundation, it is my pleasure to cordially invite you 
to participate as a guest speaker in The Junior Statesmen Summer School program. 

Two hundred of America's future leaders have been selected to participate in this 
annual summer session. They will be spending three weeks at Georgetown University 
in an intensive study of politics and government. Each summer, our sessions at the 
White House and on Capitol Hill allow these high school students to meet and question 
Cabinet Secretaries, leaders in the House and Senate, Supreme Court Justices, 
prominent journalists, lobbyists, and others in the political arena. 

The Summer School is sponsored by The Junior Statesmen Foundation, a nonprofit, 
educational organization which was founded fifty-seven years ago to teach young 
people about government, politics, and the responsibilities of leadership in a democratic 
society. 

We will be meeting with members of the Senate on the morning of Tuesday, July 21, 
1992 in the Russell Caucus Room from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. and in the afternoon 
from 1:30 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. and would be honored if you could meet with us for 20 
to 30 minutes during this tirn'e. The format we prefer is brief opening remarks on a 
political issue of concern to you followed by questions and answers. 

Enclosed please find some additional information about our program as well as a reply 
memorandum for your convenience. If you or your staff have any questions or need 

, any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (800) 334-5353 
after 12:00 noon Eastern Standard Time. I hope that your schedule will permit you to 
join us and share some of your expertise and knowledge. I look forward to hearing 
from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

I .. 
-'11/1 . · · f, 1.:. ' . 

Speakers Program Director 

Enclosures 
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